
Trevor Eastwood’s Private Car Collection was made available to the 

Alumni for exclusive viewing in November 2016.  It was a fun afternoon 

to enjoy a beer or champagne whilst wandering among the vintage cars 

and listening to Trevor regale us with his stories about the cars.

Committee Members

Anne Rae (President) Graeme 

Boardley (Vice President), Brian 

Austin, (Treasurer) Brigitte 

Glockner (Secretary)  Kate 

McGurk, Jennifer Kennedy, 

Wendy Leeson, Beverly 

Thornton. Helen Benninger, 

Ailsa Allen, Chris Laird, Georgie 

Taylor 

King Eddies Book 

Various stalls have been held in the front foyer of KEMH selling our 

Centenary merchandise, the Centenary Book, Organic Herb Tins, as 
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An amazing amount of work by a small committee has achieved a 

tremendous result in the production of “King Eddies” – a history 

of Western Australia’s premier women’s hospital 1916-2016.

The Fundraising Committee thanks everyone involved, especially the 

other hard working Committee 

members! 

Jennifer Kennedy (on behalf of myself, 

Anne Rae & Georgie Taylor)August 2017

The books are still available 
for purchase via the link 
https://www.trybooking.com/

Booking/EventBookingPage.

aspx?eid=206186&sid=392

558&did=607466&hs=www.

trybooking.com

 enquiries:  tammy.katselas@

health.wa.gov.au

g 

All correspondence to: 

brig_glockner@outlook.com

Coming up in 

fundraising events:

6# High Tea - Saturday 

afternoon 28 October 

6# Movie night at the Windsor 

Theatre – Wednesday evening 15 

November 

A different  social event in 

2018

Autumn guided tour & lunch in 

Kings Park – Thursday morning 17 

May 2018.

Fundraising Sub 

committee:

Jenny Kennedy, Georgie 

Taylor, Anne Rae

Looking for more 

participation in your 

Alumni? We are looking 

for members who will:

6# Take photos at our 

social events.

6# Contribute to and/or 

edit the newsletter.

6# Participate in the 

stalls held regularly iin 

the KEMH foyer. 

An Email to Brigitte 

offering your talents 

would be appreciated. 


